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Louie Azzolini

From: Louie AZZOil;li
Sent:  Tuesday, March 08, 2001 3:12 PM

To: Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations
(E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Don H. Jack (E-mail); Doug
Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail), Julie

Dahl (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Paula Pacholek
[Yel] (E-malil); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland
Semjanovs (E-mail)

Subject: DIAND Response to the Review Board's IR

Eni?oﬁjm:ent & .Consetj\;tion
P.0O. Box 1500
Vellowknife, NT, X1A 2R3 .

March 6, 2001

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact
Review Board

P.0. Box 938

vellowknife, NT, X1A 2N7

Attention: Louie Azzolini:

RE: Information request - Information Request: Canadian Zinc Corporation

Further to our submission, on March 1/01, to the MVEIRB information request (iR) of
February 16/01, and following discussion with you on the subject of the “Reh%bilitation Site
Restoration Model for Prairie Creck Mine", we are providing the following additional
information.

The above-mentioned draft report contains financial information of a protected nature and
is not suitable for release, as it may jeopardize a company's ability to access funds from
financial institutions for their project. Recause of the sensitive nature of the report, we
require substantiation of your request.

i trust that this information is helpful.

Sincerely,

Ranjit Soniassy

Rs\CanZinCo\l R-to-Bd4a-Mr6-1
YEL-N7392-7

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A2N7

3/6/2001 \&
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